Minutes of AGM – Netball Supporter’s Group (for season 2023)

Held 8/2/24 @ 7.05 pm

Present – Glen Guy, Cindy Hill, Rowena, Rachel Russell, Estelle Beevors, Sebastiaan Fick (SPSSA)

Committee Position Holders for 2024 –

President – Glen Guy
Secretary – Rachel Russell
Treasurer – Estelle Beevors



President’s report (from 2023 season)

· 13 teams in total participated throughout the 2023 St Paul’s School netball season
· 5 at home BBQ’s took place throughout the season.  Plenty of volunteers were willing to assist with the running of these fundraising efforts
· The SPS Netball break up was a very successful dinner held on Friday 14th July at Club Pine Rivers.  This event was very well attended by both players and their families and Mahlia Cassidy from the Sunshine Coast Lightning was the guest speak for the evening

General Business 

· Tour 2024 – there was discussion of a combined Rugby/Netball tour however there doesn’t appear to be much happening atm on this front
· SPSSA meeting is planned for 27/2
· There is a dire need to recruit more committee members in this coming year – many existing members have graduating year 12 daughters this year so will be retiring their positions at season’s end
· Committee was made aware that all school Facebook pages are now centrally organised which means all communication needs to be directed to Dylan Malloch or Tina Massey from Marketing
· 2023 Treasurer Chenoa to supply 2023 Financial report

Meeting closed at 7.30 pm







